Kiwanis Club of San Diego

We Build



The Tidings

The Online Weekly Bulletin of the Kiwanis Club of San Diego

June 14, 2005

Home Page

The Tidings

Our Program Mike Aguirre San Diego's City Attorney Speaks

Chairman of the Day LaDrue Jordan - Union Affiliates

Invocator Stephen All

Club Calendar

MIKE AGUIRRE

A lifelong San Diegan, Aguirre has a Bachelor of Science degree from Arizona State University and earned his law degree in 1974 from University of California Berkeley's Boalt Hall, where he was student president. He also holds a Master's Degree in Public Administration from Harvard University and sits on the Alumni Council at Harvard's Kennedy School of Government.

Club Information

San Diego Kiwanis Club History

Club Committees

San Diego Kiwanis Club Foundation

We Get Letters...

Club Photo Album

Community Links

Community Links

While an Assistant US Attorney in San Diego with the Department of Justice, Mike directed a year-long grand jury probe of pension racketeering. Its successful culmination resulted in his appointment as assistant counsel to the US Senate's Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations, where he led an investigation into a nationwide organized crime employee benefits fraud scheme.

Happy Birthday Friends . . .

The Sad Sack Drawing was held and the name Charley Kakos was called

Charley was not present and missed the \$250 prize. So next meeting (6/14/05) the prize increases to \$300 Get to the meetings, you must be present to win!!!



http://www.kiwanisclubsandiego.org/page2.html

UNION AFFILIATES

DRUE JORDAN Real Estate Lending Cell: (619) 851-9909

888-51-LABOR

This week's Tidings Sponsor ---->

NOTES FROM THE 5/17 MEETING & OTHER STUFF...

8as (619) 858-6430 Far: (619) 858-6439
3530 Camino del Río North, Suite 101 • San Diego, CA 92108

Persida Drakulich presided over the meeting in the absence of Doug Frost. Since she had no one scheduled for the patriotic song, she had Agent Thomas Humphrey, one of our Border Patrol honorees, lead the singing.



Mark Neville (aka beautiful) discussed the bone marrow drive scheduled for next Tuesday. The publicity on radio and TV is starting at the time and will be on channels 6, 8 & 10 in the next few days. Since Mark was concerned about his appearance, it only seems appropriate that we have two photos. Great job you are doing, Mark.





This was our annual program recognizing the Border Patrol and we recognized two Senior Patrol Agents, Thomas Humphrey (one the left) and Frank Stanave (one the right)



Senior Patrol Agents Humphrey and Stanave with Assistant Chief Patrol Agent Ken Wilson.

Another beautiful floral arrangement from Flowers by Coley was auctioned. Mark Neville was the final winner with his bid of \$45.

Finally, in case you didn't notice the article, the <u>Kiwanis International Magazine</u> is now on the internet. Click on the underlined hyperlink to see it.